QUINCY COLLEGE BOARD OF GOVERNORS

FINANCE & FACILITIES COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 15, 2018

Minutes

The meeting of the Finance & Facilities Committee, held in the Hart Board Room, Room 706, 7th Floor, Presidents Place, 1250 Hancock Street, Quincy, Massachusetts, was called to order at 8:05 PM by Mr. Paul Barbadoro, Finance & Facilities Committee Chair. The member roll was called. The following Governors of the Finance & Facilities Committee were present at the call of the member roll: Mr. Paul Barbadoro; Ms. Eileen Bevivino-Lawton; and Dr. Thomas Fitzgerald. Absent at the call of the roll were: Mr. Thomas Feenan and Mr. Gregory Hanley. A quorum was present.

Mr. Barbadoro stated that the meeting had convened over an hour past the scheduled start time and that it was too late in the evening to accomplish the items he wished to address. Mr. Barbardoro suggested the Committee reschedule the meeting for a date and time in the near future.

At 8:07 PM, motion by Dr. Fitzgerald to adjourn the meeting of the Finance & Facilities Committee and reconvene in the coming weeks. Motion seconded by Ms. Bevivino-Lawton. There was no discussion on the motion. The following Governors of the Finance & Facilities Committee voted in favor of the motion: Mr. Barbadoro; Ms. Bevivino-Lawton; and Dr. Fitzgerald. There were no votes in opposition to the motion and no abstentions. The motion was adopted and the meeting was adjourned.